
Anythin

g you  - 

Pictures 

Theatre

Anne Michelis annemichelis@yahoo.com or 734-502-0759 (call or text)

wb5thgradememorydvd@yahoo.com

Last Call For Pictures!!!

Spirit Days / Art Shows / Plays

To the parents of:

ALL Due May 3
rd

Class celebrations

Performances, Talent Show, Dances

Mini Martian Run

Robert Cipriano Run

1st Grade Trip to the Aquarium

Anything from Kindergarten

St. Sebastion Sports

5
th

 Grade Memory DVD!!

Last Call For Pictures!!!

Pictures needed now:

Individual students (max of 5 - Age 1-now)

Pictures with friends/classmates

Looking for:

3rd Grade Trip To Lansing

5th Grade Field Trip To DIA

4th Grade Trip to Greenfield Village

Safeties (will include Tigers game in Spring)

Community Pictures:

Does your child participate in community sports 

or programs? Please send pics!! 

Hi everyone! This is your final call for individual and friend pictures. If you want your child 

to be in this keepsake DVD then please send them to me as soon as possible.   Please contact 

me with any questions or concerns.  You can text me or air drop pictures too!

Dearborn Ice Skating

Dearborn Basketball

Scouting

Cheerleading

Dearborn Swimming

Anything you think

fits into this

category - any city!

Dearborn Fast Pitch Softball

Dearborn Baseball

EF Thunderbirds Football

Dearborn Soccer Club



1. Digital - preferred method.  Please e-mail them to WB5thgradememorydvd@yahoo.com or flash drive

2. Hard copy - I do have a photo scanner so I can accept printed copies

Rules: 

Picture Submission Guidelines

Anne Michelis annemichelis@yahoo.com or 734-502-0759 (call or text)

wb5thgradememorydvd@yahoo.com

Digital: Send digital files to e-mail address with the student name in the subject line. Name files in 

the order you want them to appear.  If submitting a flash drive please seal in envelope with Evan 

B.'s name on it as well as your e-mail address and your student's name and give it to him. Flash 

drives will be returned via the same method.

Hard Copy: Label each picture with a sticky note (back side, do not write on the photo) with your 

child's name and the number in which order you would like it to appear. Please seal in an 

envelope with Evan B.'s name on it as well as your e-mail address and your student's name and 

give it to him. Photos will be returned via the same method.


